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JOINT COMMUNITY/SENIOR CENTER AD HOC COMMITTEE/BOARD 

MEETING DRAFT MINUTES 

Tuesday March 15, 2016  

West Hills Hospital, West Hills 
 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:32 PM by Steve Randall, Chair 

 

In attendance were Steve Randall, Char Rothstein, Dan Brin, Aida Abkarians, Ron Sobel, Reeyan Raynes, 

Marge Brown, Thomas Booth, Jacquie Young, Ed Young, Brad Vanderhoof, Mary Crescenzo and Iris 

Pucter(?). A quorum was established and the February 16, 2015 minutes were approved as amended. 

 

Steve updated the committee on the Valley Circle site.  Steve sent Timothy Lippman a plot plan and floor plan 

that was passed along to the Dept of Public Works.  The DPW is planning to use that property for the 

community and said that they would keep the Community/Senior Center in mind when deciding its use.  Steve 

will contact Regional Planning. 

 

Ed said he would contact Sheila Kuehl and try to get an appointment to discuss the Community/Senior Center.   

Aida attempted to contact Fallbrook Center, with no response. Steve had Bill Rose check on Fallbrook Center 

space, who found that they wanted very high rent. Tom agreed to email to Steve Randall his letter to Corporate 

Point and work with him on a letter to all officials.  Use of the Community Center in Westfield came up, but 

this location is outside of West Hills and not usable for meetings.  Another site mentions was the DWP property 

at the north end of Fallbrook.  Recent developments may reopen the possibility of a wetlands project at Lederer 

and space for a Community Center.  Reeyan agreed to contact Orcutt Ranch to see about WHNC meetings. 

 

Mary requested that Patrick Young attend a meeting to speak on building a Community Center.  Ed felt this was 

outside of Patrick’s realm.  Mary also mentioned that she attended a meeting on senior program for independent 

seniors.  Marge Brown has also been working independently on a seniors “Young at Heart” program.  Marge 

plans to have a signup sheet at the Eggstravaganza on March 19th.  Marge & Ed would like to see a senior event 

in West Hills to introduce our Community/Senior Center concept.  Reeyan suggested that this could be done as 

a “Meet & Greet” event for all Community stakeholders. 

 

Aida & Marge asked that committee members bring ideas for community events to our next meeting.  It was 

suggested that a restaurant could be a good venue for an event. 

 

Aida submitted two more signed petition pages. 

 

Steve announced that our next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, April 16, 2016 at 7:30 PM at West Hills 

Hospital. 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 8:58 PM by Steve Randall. 
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